
Finance Committee Meeting 

April 8, 2024 

Present: Jeremy Bloeser, Stephen Morvay, Andy Pushchak, Greg Brumagin, Britni Burlingham, Lea 
Hetherington, Nicole Lee, Brian Young, Vicki Bendig, Ken Berlin, Becca Kelley 

The meeting was called to order at 6:30 pm. Vicki Bendig, Business Manager, reviewed the final 
budget projections for the 24-25 school year and the proposed tax increase necessary to balance 
the budget. Mrs. Bendig reminded the board that the preliminary budget will need to be available to 
the public for thirty days before the final vote can occur on June 17, 2024. The meeting adjourned at 
6:59 p.m. 
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